## Grounds and Maintenance Committee Meeting Minutes January 8, 2019

The GMC meeting on January 8, 2019 at 6:30pm in the clubhouse was attended by the following: Brent Williams, Pete Calabrese, John Centiivre, Dana Gilbert, Bo Mandley and Board member Don Snipes. Also in attendance was Glenna Skinner.

Items discussed included: Spring jobs, i.e. Garden Quilt and Trellis barriers Mailbox inspections Pool pump wall heater

The Garden Quilt box removal project will commence again in the Spring as weather improves, but not later than April 13.

The Trellis barriers that are being used to cover the various power poles will also commence in the Spring, also in the April timeframe.

Mailbox inspections will begin shortly to repair and or replace defective parts.

Board member Don Snipes was asked to relay a message to the Board to put out the word to NOT turn off the breaker to the pool pump wall heater in the pump room for obvious reasons.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm

Submitted Brent Williams, Co-Chair, GMC